
RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 4th December 2023                        
This half term’s enquiry question: How do other people celebrate?                               

                          

The Shining Stars will be busy practising their Nativity performance across the 
week. Thank you for your support in helping them to practise any lines that they 
may have. The children will also be creating their DT sliders, featuring lolly pop 
stick characters from the Nativity story. In maths, the children will be 
deepening their learning and recalling number bonds to 5, including linked 
subtraction facts. The children will also be writing about the Nativity story 
using the word program on the computer and comparing to the Hindu Diwali 
story. On Friday, the children will be walking to the theatre in Birdwell, to 
watch the ‘Aladdin’ pantomime. There will be lots of child-initiated learning in 
and outdoors as usual.  
CHRISTMAS FAIR IN SCHOOL-Monday 4th December after 
school All children are to be picked up by parents/carers at 3:20pm 
so that the school doors can open again at 3:30pm, ready for the 
fair to start. We look forward to seeing you there. 
PARENT/CARER DROP IN SESSION 
There will be parent/carer drop in session on Friday after school. All 
are welcome. 
CHRISTMAS HOME LEARNING CHALLENGES 
Please support your child to be able to: 

 do his/her own coat zip up independently 

 name 3 different countries and be able to talk about 
some differences between the environments 

 Use scissors to cut around drawn shapes 
THE SHINING STARS‘ NATIVITY PERFORMANCE-Tuesday 19th 
December starting at 2.30pm Please come to the school office at 
2.15pm.  
 
Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher / EYFS Co-ordinator) and the EYFS Team 


